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Docket No. 070641-WS - Complaint by Warren Dunphy, on behalf of Realm Management, LLC regarding 
required installation of a reuse line by Aloha Utilities, Inc. 

Issue 1: Should Realm be required to install the reuse line at this time? 
Recommendation: No. Realm should not be required to install the reuse line at this time. However, staff 
recommends that Aloha be allowed to require Realm to connect to a reuse line and pay its hydraulic share of the 
costs, if and when, one becomes available. Further, the $300,000 letter of credit should be released. 

APPROVED 

Issue 2: Should 
whose substantial interests are affected by the proposed agency action 

-,* 
Recommendation: 
files a protest within 21 days of the issuance of the order,-- 

APPROVED 
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